
 

 

Policy Statements 
  
1.  Only the Task Force as a body, or it's members (articulating previously taken Task 
Force positions) can speak for the Task Force.  Any issues, concerns or proposed media 
statements regarding pilot parameters, standards interpretation and use or Task Force 
policy should be directed to the Task Force via Beth McInerny, Task Force Project 
Coordinator. 
  
2.  Communications regarding cost savings and effectiveness of e-recording prior to 
knowledge of pilot results is premature and will not be supported by the Task Force.  
  
3. Trusted Submitters working with any pilot county are included as a specific pilot 
participant who also sign agreements with pilot counties as part of their contracts with  
the Task Force. 
  
4.  Since this is a controlled pilot study, only those private sector Trusted Submitters, who 
have signed an agreement with the officially established pilot counties, are included 
in the ability to file electronically.  Other private sector submitters will have to wait until 
the pilots are over and enabling legislation is accomplished. 
  
   
 
 
 

 


